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From the Headteacher 30th April 2021
We’re two weeks into our first Summer half term, and it is lovely to see how 
quickly the children have settled back into the school routine. 
The children are all participating in our secret agent initiative ‘Operation 
Excellent’, and it has been great to see how seriously they are taking their 
missions! Well done to all our Special Agent E’s who have been helping others 
build their secret agent skills.
Please remember that children in Year One and Two need to come to school 
in their PE kits on their PE days- as the weather is fairly changeable at the 
moment, you are welcome to send your children into school wearing joggers 
or leggings with a spare pair of shorts in their book bags.
Traffic around the school is starting to build up again, and there have been a 
few incidences of selfish parking and inconsiderate driving. Please do not 
park in front of our neighbours’ driveways or on the yellow lines (not even 
for a few minutes) and please also do not use the school’s vehicle entrance 
to turn your cars- we have had a few close calls with reversing cars and little 
pedestrians. Thank you for helping to keep our children safe. 
Have a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend! 

Michelle Masters
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Congratulations to these children!                               Happy Birthday to these children! 


